
 

PT. B. D. SHARMA, UNIVERSITY OF HEALTH SCIENCES, ROHTAK 

Notification 

 In view of the current nationwide lockdown, the Authorities of Pt. B. D. 

Sharma University of Health Sciences, Rohtak have decided to postpone the 

University theory examination for B. Pharmacy 1
st
 to 4

th
 Year students, that were 

scheduled to commence w.e.f. 11.04.2020. All the concerned are thus advised to 

periodically visit the University website for further updates.  

  

Sd/- 

Dated: 08.04.2020      CONTROLLER OF EXAMINATIONS 

 


